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Dear Fellow Laborers in the Body of Christ: 
 
The Grace Gospel Church Ministry welcomes you to our biannual Twenty Fifth 
Doctrinal Conference in a continuum of others sequences that are to follow. It is 
our prayer that the seminar proceedings of these several days will certainly be 
enriching to you in deeper knowledge of God’s blessings. This conference is a 
continuation of our ministry’s yearnings to share with God’s people our doctrinal 
positions on certain truths taught in God’s Word (see Conference Purpose and 
Objectives). Our belief is that you will find our views to be equally scriptural and 
practical.  It is our conviction that God has mandated us to establish a curriculum 
embedded in sound doctrine. The aims of all our presentations and discussions 
are to demonstrate the actual teachings of the Scriptures as compared to the 
many bias dogmas of religious traditions.  We have prepared numerous charts as 
well as handout materials included in your packets, as well as the display table. 
This conference’s subject is God’s Eternal Purpose in Life’s Transactions, (in 
the Matrix) which sufficiently conveys separating time’s physicality from eternal 
spirituality in God’s plan, purpose and will for His elect as well as all in existence.  
 
We have prepared the inserted materials for your use throughout the conference 
and for your continuous personal use as well. Under no circumstances should 
any of the contents be sold, published or reproduced for financial profit. As a 
church, we unceasingly pray for God’s enlightenment of His Word to all those 
locked in the clutches of traditional thinking, for we are fully cognizance of the 
antithetical nature of the materials being presented in this conference. As you 
study and consider this information, our full anticipations are that it will drastically 
impact your spiritual mindset. Our church staff is available to assist you in any 
way possible to insure a rewarding conference experience.    
 
This is Grace Gospel Ministry’s twenty-fifth conference and as always, we solicit 
your indulgence regarding anything that we may have overlooked. We trust that 
our logistical and efficiency ratings will improve steadily, as we continue to host 
even more symposiums. Again we thank God for your attendance and are 
anticipating hearing from you in the future concerning the many blessings that 
God will grant through the knowledge that is conveyed in this conference.  
 
Grace and Peace   

 
Pastor George D. Cutler   


